
GOVERNMENT OF NATIONAL CAPITAL TERRITORY OF DELHI 

HEAD QUARTERS: DELHI FIRE SERVICE : NEW DELHI- 110001 

Dated) PS 2022 No.F.6/DFS/MS/2022/NDZ/ J») S 

To 

Mr. Kapil Sharma, 
Head-Administration, 
MBD House, Gulab Bhawan, 
6, B.S.Z. Marg,New Delhi - 110002. 

Sub: Regarding renewal of FSC in rlo Gulab Bhawan, 6, Bahadur Shah Zafar Marg, 
New Delhi - 110002. 

Sir, 
This has reference to e-mail <kapil.Sharma@mbdgroup.com your 

dated 21.04.2022 on the subject cited above, it is to inform that the site was inspected by the 
officers concerned of this department on 02/05/2022 in the presence of Sh. Kapil Sharma and 
the following shortcomings were observed: -

1. Fire check doors for compartmentation in front block found removed at some places. 
2. Detectors are found removed at some places and in front block also and found non- 

functional. 
3. MOEFA found nonfunctional and also to be extended in left out area. 

In view of above, the request for renewal of shortcomings is rejected. The occupancy of 
building /premises, in absence requisite fire & life safety arrangements, shall be at the risk and 
liability of the owner/occupier. The statuary/licensing authority may take suitable action as 
deemed fit. 

Yours faihfully,

W 
Atuvr 

DIRECTOR 
Delhi Fire Service Copy to: 

The Commissioner, North, MCD, Civic Centre, New Delhi. 
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